
                                                                                                                                          
 

                               

 

 

 

November 2018 Lake Cumberland Emmaus and Chrysalis Community Newsletter 
 

Dear Emmaus & Chrysalis Community, 

 

Can you believe the year 2018 is almost over?  This year has been amazing, and God has moved powerfully on the 

flights and walks we had.  The Lord is still working and will continue to work to move us all closer to him.  Let that 

be the desire of our hearts – move closer to God each and every day during the days, months, and years ahead.  We 

should all want and strive to move closer to him daily.   

 

We would like to send a special thank you to Jamestown Christian Church for hosting our September gathering.  

Also, we want to thank Chrysalis for leading us and Dana Watts for giving the fourth day talk.  We appreciate all of 

you. 

 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to Mark & Kelly Coots for their time as registrar for the Lake 

Cumberland Emmaus Board.  The two of you took on the role of registrar with dedication, seriousness, humbleness, 

and grace.  You have dedicated countless hours to helping our community be the best.  I am most grateful for your 

active leadership to this board and you will be greatly missed.  Thank you for your service!!!  We wish you the best 

and look forward to seeing you at the gatherings and on the mountain.  Don’t forget about us. 

 

The following nominees will be listed on the Emmaus board ballot.  Victor Anderson, Brad Bensman, Anna 

Bensman, Anthony Parson, Tonia Helm, Richie Melson, Tony Grant, Donna Ard, Sherri Coffey, Virginia Garner, 

and Teresa Firkins. Ballots will be available online on November 1st.  You will be able to vote at the November and 

December gatherings or you can print your ballot, vote, and give it to any board member.  You may also mail 

ballots to Genetta Kinney at 18 Zacks Landing, Somerset, KY  42503.  Please be praying for the five individuals 

that God would have you vote for.  The new board members will be announced at the December gathering.   

 

Our next gathering will be November 10, 2018 at World Wide Ministries Church of God in Monticello KY.  We 

want to encourage everyone to attend.  Please join us – we need you there!  This is a special time for all of us to 

come together and worship our Lord.  The board meets at 4:30 EST, our meal is at 6:00 EST, and the service will 

begin at 7:00 EST.   

 

God Bless You! 

 

Decolores,  
Sheila Huff             
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 Now is the time to begin praying about sponsorship. Please visit our website, click on sponsorship 

and read up on who you should and should not sponsor and how to sponsor. When sending in a 

pilgrim appilcation please remember to include your $30 deposit. Your pilgrim should have a home 
church that they attend regularly. Please be sure that is on the application. Remember Emmaus is not 

a fit for everyone. Allow the Lord to guide you on the decision of who to sponsor.  

 Voting ballots will be available at the 1st of November. Ballots will be sent out via e-mail. They will 

also be available at the November and December gatherings. You may vote on our website, mail 

ballots to Genetta Kinney or give your ballot to any board member. Please be in prayer for who you 

vote for and let the Lord lead and guide you.  

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
*Remember all gathering are on that areas time zone 

Board meets at 4:30, Meal 6:00, Service 7:00  
 

         November- November 10th World Wide Ministries Church of God EST 
Address: 335 Michigan Ave. Monticello KY 

(Turn at light and 2nd church on the left) 
Meal at 6PM EST 

 
         December – December 6th Russell Springs United Methodist Church 

206 Jamestown St. Russell Springs, KY 
Meal at 6PM CST 
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